
CANS New Trees / Saplings                                                                                          Jan 2024 

Good News for one of our Neighbours and Nature Partners. 

Your Parish Council / CANS group secured 200 Saplings from the Woodland trust. These 

included Oak, Cherry, Hornbeam, Crab Apple, Ash and many more native species. 

CANS held a meeting with Braintree Golf Course management and they were delighted to be 

offered 90 Saplings to help stock their grounds and replenish recent losses. We will hopefully 

be able to confirm the location of some of these as they may not all be visible from the 

public footpaths, but Stisted’s golfers may get a glimpse of more as they play the course.  

Our neighbour and conservationist John Pease also accepted 90 saplings and has started a 

new plantation on his land at Covenbrook. These can be seen from the lane but I have 

included a photo below. The Saplings are only approx. 1ft tall at the moment but John has 

spaced them out to allow plenty of growth to maturity.  

 

 

 

The remaining 20 saplings have been adopted by villagers but It is our intention as a Nature 

group to obtain more trees next Autumn and we will be looking for Specific areas to plant 

more and more in our lovely village.  

 

 

Graham Holloway       CANS wildlife representative. 

 

 


